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To: Commissioners of the Parking Authority 

  Mrs. Rola Dahboul, Township Clerk 

  General Public 

  Weehawken Reporter 

  Jersey Journal  

 

 

 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled Weehawken Parking Authority meeting scheduled 

for Thursday, November 8, 2018 at 7:00 pm has been rescheduled for Thursday, November 15, 2018 

at 6:00 pm. 1st Floor Chambers of Town Hall, 400 Park Avenue, Weehawken, NJ. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

Carmela Silvestri-Ehret 

Executive Director   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CSE/vs      

Weehawken Parking Authority 
4528 Park Avenue 

Weehawken, New Jersey 07086 
Office: 201-863-1523 / Fax: 201-863-1525 

parksmart@weehawkenpa.org 
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